
HIGH GREEN 
 

The Official Newsletter of the 
Chesapeake Railway Association 

Volume 48, Number 11     November 2022 
www.chessierail.org 

 

Pulling for the Fall Festival  

 
 

On October 8, 2022, Maryland & Delaware Railroad No. 1203, an Alco-GE 
RS3m, was the motive power for the Hurlock [MD] Fall Festival trains. The 
locomotive was built in March 1952 with serial number 79670 and has had 
multiple owners. Normally held on the first Saturday of October, this year’s 
festival was delayed a week by inclement weather. Passengers rode in two 
coaches owned by the Town of Hurlock and members of the Wilmington 
Chapter, NRHS, served as car hosts. Trains ran up to a run-around track near 
Federalsburg and back for a one-hour trip. Many thanks to the Maryland & 
Delaware Railroad for continuing to support the festival! Tickets are still a 
bargain at $8 per person. Mark your calendar and plan to ride in 2023! 


